Alley between
N. Jackson and N. Sprague

wall project update and tentative plan
Effective immediately October 4,2024

N.Sprague will be temporarily change to one way up with back in
angled parking and no entry from North. (Please see attached drawing
for description)

Wall construction contractor: mobilization is to begin Monday
October 7, 2024 at that time you will have limited access to the alley
as they will begin tree and guiderail removal.

Alley access will completely be restricted starting October 14, 2024
Please have any vehicles moved from the alley prior to that date as
NO access will be available.

Completion time is not confirmed at this time but will be
communicated as soon as possible.

I would like to thank everyone for their cooperation and understanding of the inconvenience during this project
construction. Please contact me directly with any questions or concerns.
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